
 

 

  
                                                    

 

 

‘At Amblecote we achieve because in our pupils we believe.’ 
 

 

9th December 2020 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

In the next half term, reception class will be holding an out-of-school art club, 

which will run from 3.00-4.00pm on Mondays. This will be run by the reception 

staff, in the reception classrooms with children from the reception bubble only. 

  

The dates art club will be held are:  

11th January, 18th January, 25th January, 1st February & 8th February 

  

We have lots of exciting activities planned for each week and your child will have 

the opportunity to explore different materials and techniques. They will also be 

able to bring their art work home to show you. During the session, children will 

also have a drink and snack provided.  

 

After the club, children can be collected from the side gate by the hall/kitchen 

area at 4pm. To cover the cost of resources, there will be a small charge of £3 

per session; this is payable in full before places are allocated. Please send £15 in 

an envelope labelled with ‘Art Club’ and your child’s name as soon as possible to 

guarantee a space.  

 

If you have any questions, please come in and speak to a member of staff.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Reception Team.  

________________________________________________________ 

 

I request for my child ___________________________ to be allocated a place 

in reception art club.  

 

I enclose £15 payment                       (Please tick and place money and slip in a 

named envelope) 

 

Signed ______________       Relationship to child ___________________ 

 

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 
info@amblecote.dudley.sch.uk 


